BUMN Bersih Assessment at PT ANTAM (Persero) Tbk

Jakarta : As an embodiment of solid and excellent State-Owned Enterprise, PT ANTAM
(Persero) Tbk (ANTAM) participated in BUMN Bersih assessment, which was launched
by Ministry of State-Owned Enterprise in cooperation with the Financial Development
Comptroller (BPKP). On Wednesday, March 5, 2014, ANTAM’s Board of Directors
conducted an explanatory session as part of the assessment process. The meeting was
attended by ANTAM'’s President Director Tato Miraza, Finance Director Djaja
Tambunan, Operations Director Tedy Badrujaman, Development Director Hendra
Santika, and General Affairs & CSR Director | Made Surata. BPKP’s Director of Financial
Services Supervision Agency Business & Manufacturing, Slamet Hariadi, was also
present in this meeting.

BUMN Bersih assessed Indonesian State-Owned Enterprises which have confirmed to
take part in this assessment. BPKP has started conducting the survey since mid-
February 2014.



